Report on Meeting 134A-E of the Decimal Classification Editorial Policy Committee 
submitted by Deborah Rose-Lefmann, liaison to ALCTS SAC
Meeting 134A-E of the Decimal Classification Editorial Policy Committee (EPC) was held virtually over the EPC listserv, in several iterations from June-December 2011. Meeting 134A and part of 134B were devoted to final discussions and approval of issues that had been raised initially at meeting 134; the remaining meetings were devoted primarily to Abridged Edition 15.
EPC approved the updates to 297.1-297.8 Islam that had been introduced at meeting 134 after they had been posted for outside review. These updates consisted primarily of clarifying terminology in captions and notes, based on user comments. A few other minor updates to 200 Religion were also approved.
The rest of the fall electronic meetings were dedicated to reviewing Abridged Edition 15. This Abridged Edition was produced by a new, computer-assisted process from the full DDC 23 database (which still required some editorial intervention). Some expansions, the Editorial Rules, Manual, and Tables 1, 3, and 4 had been approved at meeting 134; EPC reviewed and approved the remaining sections over the course of several fall meetings, in time for Abridged Edition 15 to be sent to the printer in January.
As so often happens, new DDC numbers were needed in response to world events. EPC approved a new Table 2 geographic notation and a historical development for the new nation of South Sudan, and a new historical period notation for Libya following the departure of Moammar Qadaffi.    
The documents for 134F arrived Jan.19. In the next few weeks the committee will be addressing proposals for a relocation of lightships from 387.28 Specific types of ships to 387.155 Navigation aids, a new historical period notation for North Korea after the death of Kim Jong Il, and separate numbers for the Sufi orders ‘Alawis and Alevis.
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